
 
 

 
 

TEAMSTERS CELEBRATE SHOP STEWARDS  
AT BANQUET 

May 30, 2022 
 
On Saturday, May 25, 2022, the Teamsters, Local Union No. 31, hosted its annual Shop Steward 
Banquet at the Italian Cultural Centre in Vancouver, BC. 
  
President Stan Hennessy praised the over 100 Shop Stewards gathered at the dinner and dance 
for their leadership and commitment to the local union. 
 
"This is our first major function that we've had since the pandemic, and this function is 
dedicated to our Shop Stewards, who have been so helpful throughout the pandemic. Your 
efforts have been incredible," said President Stan Hennessy," "we wouldn't be as strong as we 
are without the Shop Stewards." 
  
Adding to the special night was a performance by Cirque du Soliel. The acrobatic performance 
received a standing ovation from the Shop Stewards and their guests. Afterwards, the 
celebration moved to the dance floor, where the Stewards got their groove on. 
 
This night is about you, the Shop Stewards. This is a recognition for all your hard work," said 
Secretary-Treasurer Caley Fieldhouse, "Local 31 thanks you for your dedication to the 
membership and your loyalty to the Union." 
 
Teamsters Local 31 is proud of its Shop Stewards and provides training for them annually. If you 
are interested in being the first line of defence for members at the workplace, please contact 
your Union Business Agent.   
 

Teamsters Local Union No. 31 proudly represents more than 8,300 hard-working members in 
British Columbia and the Yukon Territory including general truck drivers, courier, public sector, 
warehouse and grocery workers, transit, coach, school bus drivers and monitors, lumber, pulp 

and paper workers and limousine chauffeurs, since 1936. 


